
ZONING COMMISSION MEETING COMPREHENSIVE PLAN REVIEW 

 

July 13, 2017 

 

6:30 pm 

 

Roll call, Matt Allen, Paul Disantis, Keith Cornelius and Jon Kerr are present. Andy Kerr is 

absent. 

 

This meeting is continuance of the June 6, 2017 Zoning Commission meeting reviewing and 

updating the Berkshire Township Comprehensive Plan. 

 

Scott Sanders from the Delaware County Regional Planning Commission is present. Scott 

opened the meeting discussing the complete draft of the Comprehensive Plan with the previous 

changes requested having been made.  The annexation map was discussed showing 

annexations since the last comprehensive plan was written. Jeff George asked if it was possible 

to do an overlay on that map which shows which type of annexation was used by the 

municipalities to annex (Expedited Type II, etc.) as it affects the collection of property taxes. 

 

Each Sub Area of the map was reviewed. Discussion ensued and there were a few minor 

corrections requested. The main area that needs to be reviewed before the next meeting is the 

Vision Statement, which the Board and the Staff have agreed to do. 

 

Paul Disantis set the next Public meeting date as a continuance of the Comprehensive Plan 

Review for August 10, 2017 at 1454 Rome Corners Road, Galena Ohio 43021 at 6:30 pm. 

 

A motion was made by Matt and seconded by Jon to adjourn the meeting, vote was unanimous 

to adjourn. 

 

 

Shawna Burkham 

Berkshire Township Assistant Administrator, Zoning Secretary 

  


